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Working Student – adidas Foundation (16-20 hours/week) 

Department:      Programs Team  

Direct Reporting Line:     Program Manager 

Country:      Germany  

Location:      Nuremberg/Up to 100% remote  

Start of Application Period:     May 19th, 2025 

 

Application Portal: Applications will be accepted exclusively through the adidas 
Foundation job portal at adidasfoundation.org. The official application link will be 
available from May 19th onwards on our website. 
 
Role Overview: We are looking for an enthusiastic Working Student to join the adidas 
Foundation’s Programs Team. This role offers the unique chance to actively participate in 
projects harnessing sport to tackle social and environmental issues. 
 

Key Responsibilities: 

• Conduct research to support impactful project development. 
• Prepare internal progress reports on ongoing initiatives. 
• Assist in organizing events, workshops, and meetings. 
• Support project management activities including tracking and coordination. 
• Maintain accurate project documentation. 
• Collaborate in developing project plans and deliverables. 

Requisite Education and Minimum Qualifications:  

• Currently enrolled in Bachelor’s or Master’s program in Business Administration, 
Sports Management, Social Sciences, or related field. 

• Passionate about sports, social impact, and sustainability. 
• Strong research, organizational, and communication skills. 
• Ability to handle multiple tasks independently and collaboratively. 
• Proficiency in Microsoft Office Suite; familiarity with project management software 

is a plus. 

Stay Tuned: Prepare your application and get ready to apply through our website from 
May 19th.  

 

 


